
2023 Bowie Baysox “Read & Hit a Home Run” Reading Program


MWES is participating in the 2023 Bowie Baysox "Read & Hit a Home Run" Reading Program!!! To participate in the program a child needs to read a total of 4 books between Monday, March 13th to Wednesday, April 12, 2023. 


The child can read the 4 books in and outside of school. The child will need to tell their classroom teacher if they read a book outside of the school day, so it is included in the poster that the teacher has in the classroom.


Each child that reads a total of 4 books will earn 2 FREE tickets to the Bowie Baysox Game on Saturday, May 20th at 6:35 pm for MWES 
Reading Night. The 2 FREE tickets are for the child and an adult.


Additional tickets can be ordered at a reduced rate. That information has not been given to MWES, but will be shared once it is received.  The 2 FREE tickets will arrive to MWES a few days before the game and then given to the child. 


More details will be shared in the coming weeks in the MWES Friday Newsletter, so for now read, read, read!!! 🙂


If you have any questions please reach out to 
Natalie Miskimins at natalie_miskimins@hcpss.org


